
STATE WATER RESOURCES COl\"TROL BOARD 

• 
RESOLUTION NO. 70-5 

COMMENDING THE 
CALIFORNIA WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION 

FOR AN OUTSTANDING
 
OPERATOR TRAINING AND CERTIFICATION PROGRAM
 

WHEREAS, the CalifOrnia Water Pollution Control Association has, for 
many years, maintained a position of leadership in the field of water 
pollution control and has been working diligently to improve the quality 
of Cali fOrnia' s waters; and 

WHEREAS the Association's membership includes a broad spectrum of 
technical, administrative, and professional people who are dedicated to 
bot;h pUblic and pr ivate service; and 

WHEREAS the Association's leadership in the fields of operator training 
and certification, technical education, and advancement of the ·science 
of water pollution control has contributed greatly to the water quality 
control program for the people of California; and 

WHEREAS the Association is holding its annual meeting in Sacra~ento on 
April 29, 1970, through May 2, 1970; 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the State Water Resources Control 
.Board commends the Association for its past diligent efforts, and its 

increased current effort to meet the environmental challenge of the '70s. 
The key to meeting the citizens' demands for clean water is in the hands 
of those members who are on the front line of the pollution control 
effort. The Association is urged to further expand and strengthen its 
activities so that the combined efforts of all concerned Californians 
will fully achieve the goal qf clean water, and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the state Water Resources Control Board 
wishys the Association a successful conference that will inspire all 
part~cipants to meet the challenge of the '70s. 

CERTIFICATION 

The undersigned, Executive Officer of the State Water ResourcesCont£ol 
Board, does hereby certify that the foregoing is a full, true, and 
correct copy of a resolution dUly and regularly adopted at a meeting of 
the State Water Resources Control Board held on January 23, 1970. 

... , . 

erome B. Gilbert 
• . Exec""ve O££ic~• ~ 




